A Day in K will be held on
Thursday, May 6th, from 9:30-11:30

® All incoming Kindergarten Students for
2021-2022 school year
® Parents to drop off promptly 9:20-9:30
® Parent please pick-up your child at 11:30
® Teachers will be available to parents with
questions,etc from 11:30-12:00

Chicka Chicka Boom Boom theme

PLEASE CONTACT
L. HOLLINGWORTH SCHOOL TO RESERVE YOUR SPOT
119-705-3411




